

May 23, 2011

Pat Tierney
Department of Planning, Building and Development
Lake County
500 Winchester Road, Unit 101
Libertyville, IL 60048

RE: Riverside of Barrington

Dear Mr. Tierny,

Please consider this request for an extension of final improvements for the Riverside of Barrington Subdivision. We are currently working on the final improvements per the approved plans but will not be 100% complete before the expiration of the current L.O.C. We expect to have the Subdivision completed with the exception of the final wetland basin plantings in the next 45 days. Therefore, we request to extend the final improvement timeframe to September 9th, 2011. At that time we hope to enter into the maintenance phase thereby reducing our L.O.C. from the bank.

Thank you for your consideration.

JAHR UN

Sincerely,

Jake Tumilty V TH Riverside, LLC